
Special Meeting of the Windemere Township Board for 2021 Budget - January 12, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Chairman John Wesely.   Others present  were  
Supervisors Heidi Kroening & Mark Dunaski, Treasurer Ron Mossberg, Clerk Cindy Woltjer and Deputy 
Clerk Scott Danelski.  Also present  were three participants via Zoom. 

 

Line items of the 2021 budget were discussed. The final 2021 budget amounts are pending a few line 
items still being researched. 

 

ADJOURN  :   

Motion made by Wesely, seconded by Dunaski to adjourn the meeting.  Roll Call Vote Taken,  Wesely – 
Aye,  Kroening – Aye,  Dunaski – Aye.  Motion Passed  3 Aye – 0 Nay. 

                     

                                                

                                               

RESPECTFULLY  SUBMITTED  :                                                                      APPROVED  : 

 

 

 

Clerk, Cindy Woltjer                                                                                    Chairman,  John Wesely 

 


